
                                                                                                                                                                 May 19th-23rd 

This Week 

This week we had fun learning about the letters “K” and “L”.  Throughout the week we read the 

stories Kangaroo Kazoo and The Lamb Who Loved to Laugh.  After we read each story, we 

practiced reading the letter poem for each letter.  We had fun clapping out each word to find 

out how many syllables they had.  Throughout the week we also worked on counting while we sang 

5 Green and Speckled Frogs and Number Rock. 

This week we learned all about the life cycle of frogs.  Throughout the week we learned that 

frogs start off as tiny eggs in the water, hatch into tadpoles, grow two back legs to be a froglet 

and then grow two front legs and become an adult frog.  During our story time, we read Curious 

George: Tadpole Trouble, There Was and Old Lady Who Swallowed a Frog, and Rattlin’ Bog. During 

circle time, we also learned about different animals that may live in a swamp; frogs, lizards, 

chameleons and snakes.  During our craft time, we created 5 green and speckled frogs sitting on 

a speckled log, beautiful water color chameleons and slithery snakes out of toilet paper tubes.  

During our snacktivity time, we had fun making our own edible swamps.  We used frosting, graham 

crackers, mint Oreos and gummy frogs and worms to make our tasty treat. 

This week Miss Katie came in for music.  We had fun singing and dancing to all her frog songs.  

We even had the chance to dance with scarves.  On Thursday, Miss Bonnie came in for Art Class 

and taught us all about Jackson Pollock.  We had a fun messy time throwing paint just like Jackson 

Pollock to make some one-of-a-kind art pieces for our Art Show & Ice Cream Social Fundraiser 

on Friday, May 30th! 

  

   

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 Pre-K 4 Awesome News!  

Looking Ahead 

May 26th 
Memorial Day 

No School 
 

May 27th 
End of the Year 

Conferences 
 

May 30th 
Art Show 

NO AFTER SCHOOL 
 

**More Important 
Dates have been 

added to our weekly 
email. ** 

 

Looking Ahead 

We will be learning 
about flowers. 


